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Wepublic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Chucation
Region ITT .
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

June 09, 2021

Division Advisory
No. p39, s. 2021

To : Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

From : The Schools Division Superintendent

Subject : Project VIBES (Virtual Bisita Eskwela — | Am Strong)

Attached is the letter from PCOL Lawrence B. Cajipe, Provincial
Director, Bulacan Police Provincial Office, on the above subject, for information and guidance.

ZENIA G.ﬁ@s, EdD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintenden

Provincial Capitol Compound, Brgy. Guinhawa, City of Malolos, Bulacan
website: https.//bulacandeped.com  email. bulacan@deped.gov.ph
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Republic of the Philippines | JUN M 2021 ;j
National Police Commission . .
PHILIPPINE NATIONAL POLIGE: ¢
BULACAN POLICE PROVINCIALXQFRIQE " =y~
Camp General Alejo S Santos, City of MalologeR

Ly i 04 700
gy: June 4,'2021

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, EdD, CESO V
School’s Division Superintendent
School Division Office of Bulacan

Dear Maam;
Greetings from the men and wom:'en of Bulacan PPO.

This pertains to the implementation of PROJECT VIBES (Virtual Bisita Eskwela
- | am Strong) to conduct crime prevention advocacy programs virtually through Video
Clips presentation in coordination with different schools nationwide and in partnership
with Philippine affiliate of Philip Morris International (PMFTC), Inc. and Jaime V.
Ongpin Foundation Inc. (JVOFI).

in line with this, we would like to collaborate with you and cascade regarding
PROJECT VIBES and to invite student. participants preferably those in Elementary
and High School to participate in the said activity through the virtuat flatform on June
14 to 18, 2021.

We fervently hope for your positive response on this matter and rest assured of
our continuous and relentless support to ensure the preservation and protection. of
rights of the youth and other vulnerable sectors of the community.

Should there be any inquires, feel free to contact our designated focal persons,
PMAJ JAYNALYN UDAL, Chief WCPD with cp number 09328785332 and PSSG
Sheila Marie C Caballes, Family Juvenile Gender Sensitivity Section (FJGSS) of
PCADU, Bulacan PPO at CP No. 09325139133, -

Very truly yours,

B CAJIPE




